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Philadelphia Electric Company has designated Mr. Craig L.
Ariams, Manager, Emergency Preparedness Section to interface with the
MRC regarding this emergency exercise. Please forwvard any future
correspondence concerning this exercise to him at the address below.

Philadelphia Electric Company
Nuclear Grcup Headquarters
Emergency Preparedness Section
955-6% Chesterbrook Boulevard
Mailcode 51A-11

Wayne, PA 19087-5691

1f you have any questicns, please contact us.

Sincere'y,

7 /V//

G. J. Beck, Manager
Licensing Section

Attachments

¢e: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC - w/o attachments
J. J. Lyash, Senior USNRC Resident Inspe~tor, PB - w/0 attachments
W. J. Lazarus, Chief, Emergency Preparedness Section, Region 1,
USNRC (2 copies of attachments)



